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June 3, 2020

Students for Life
Attn: Ms. Katie Lodjic

Dear Katie,

Thank you for your letter. The University of Findlay does not have an affiliation with Planned
Parenthood. The event you referenced was a one-time event on campus. I did not attend the
presentation, but the speaker was not invited to speak about planned parenthood or abortion, and
members of the audience have confirmed that she did not address either in her presentation.

In your letter, you suggested that we work with the Women’s Resource Center of Hancock
County. I am happy to let you know that the University has been a partner with the Women’s
Resource Center through our student health center for more than 20 years. This partnership
includes students having access to the information and services provided by the resource center
through our on-campus health center.

I hope this information helps answer your concerns.

Yours in Christ,

Katherine R. Fell, Ph.D.
President



